
Amanecer Elementary PTO 
 

We would like to welcome you to become a member of the Amanecer Elementary School Parent Teacher 

Organization. Our school and our children value your support. 

Our PTO is a vital part of the school community bringing together parents, teachers, and administrators.  

The administration and several faculty members attend each of our meetings, to keep us up to date and 

informed on our school. 

We look forward to, sponsoring Movie Nights, PBIS awards, Dances, Walk/Run-a-thon, Teacher 

appreciation week, and more. These events provide funds for books, technology, field trips, awards, and 

learning programs for our students.  

Our PTO can only accomplish all of the above with your help, so please join us today and become involved. 

We are welcoming new members and great ideas. 

Please complete the form below and return it labeled “PTO Membership” or bring it to any PTO Meeting. 

Including your email address will enable you to occasionally receive important information and 

reminders.  Please contact us if you have any questions or suggestions at: yenisleydiG@leeschools.net 

_ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ __ _  _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ 

Amanecer Elementary PTO 

 

Please return to the front office for:  Amanecer Elementary School PTO 

Membership Fee: Free    

Parent/Guardian Name:  

___________________________________________________________________________   

E-mail Address:   

___________________________________________________________________________   

Phone Number:   

Home: _____________________________________Cell: _____________________________  

Child’s Name ____________________________________ Grade______       

Child’s Name ____________________________________    Grade______   

Child’s Name ____________________________________    Grade______  

Child’s Name ____________________________________    Grade______    

PTO USE ONLY: 

Date Rec’d: 

-------------------- 

Entered: 

-------------------- 


